Hamre Jaime

From: Steven Jones <scjones8402@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 4:38 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4029

Attachments: River_Vale.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Just wanted to show you the construction activity on the private parcel whose boundaries run within approximately 100
feet from the proposed bridge location. Current development is on the northern end of this private parcel.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



